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Newsletter  
6th March 2020 

 

Our Value for March is 
 

These pupils modelled the value this week: 

Tsihon 1K, Ella-Mae 1T, Marija 1To, Birtan 2A, Jayden 
2H, Yasmine 2T, Tamara 3F, Ellie 3G, Angelina 3R, 

Niyla 4F, Raahil 4H, Aurora 4T, Vlad 5G, Efe 5H, Dilay 

5K, Bejna 6B, Dabney 6L, Samuel 6T 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                   Attendance this week 

 

                                   1K 92.96%             2A 91.15%          3F 91.30%           4F 94.44%             5G 92.07%                6B 94.07% 
                                1T 92.00%         2H 96.30%         3G 96.80%           4H 99.33%             5H 97.04%         6L 95.00% 
                               1To 96.00%           2T 95.19%          3R 90.42%           4T 84.48%             5K 93.45%               6T 94.00% 

 

Well done to 2H and 4H for best attendance this week. 

                                            Overall attendance since September: 93.84%  

             
 

 

 

 
 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https://www.teacherspayteachers.com/Product/My-Vocabulary-Notebook-Words-from-A-Z-for-Emerging-Word-Learners-4000610&psig=AOvVaw0K7I47XuEfdLj1I3FE9uYM&ust=1582836978713000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNCn67eN8OcCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAM


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 2019/2020 
Sports Relief Charity Day Friday 13th March 

Football League Thursday 19th March - 4pm at Prince of Wales 

Netball League Tuesday 31st March 4.00pm and 4.30pm 

Easter Bonnet Parade – Theme: recycled materials Friday 3rd April at 1:10pm (just before home time at 1:30pm 

Last day of term Friday 3rd April at 1:30pm 

Easter Holidays Monday 6th April – Friday 17th April 

Back to School Monday 20th April 

May Bank Holiday No School Friday 8th May 

May Half Term Monday 25th – Friday 29th May 

Back to School Monday 1st June 

WWF Charity Day Friday 19th June 

Summer Holidays Wednesday 22nd July – Wednesday 2nd September 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Well done to Praveen in 5H!  

Praveen shared his line graph  

about the emotions  

the story took the  

reader through page by page. 

 

A reflection group will take place 
every Thursday lunchtime in Key 
Stage 1. This will provide an 
opportunity for children to review 
and consider some of the choices 
they have made in school and work 
with others to discuss better 
decisions that can be made in the 
future. Parents will be notified if their 
child is to attend by their class 
teacher. 

Mr Taylor – Year 2 teacher 

 

Indie in 2A 
chose her 
English book 
for this weeks’ 
brilliant book. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Invested in Learning 

Each holiday, Year 6 pupils are invited to 

attend English and Maths catch-up classes. 

The staff that give up part of their breaks hope 

that all the invited pupils are equally 

committed and turn up. Attendance was again 

good in the half term but we want to put these 

six pupils in the spotlight for attending every 

session and being invested in their learning: 

Sadaq, Timothy, Austin, Josmie, Blessing, 

Dabney, Sienna & Maisha (not pictured). 

 

Good luck to Pearl 6T who has entered the Sustrans Air Quality competition.  

Her entry is a clear message that our individual actions now will determine the quality of our environment in 

the future.  

 

Foodbank reminder 
Our Prince of Wales Foodbank is open every Friday morning from 8:30 – 9:15  

Entrance via Breakfast Club. 

Anyone who needs support is welcome. 

 



  

 

 

 

People who have returned from Category 1 specified countries/areas in the last 14 days should self-isolate. 

This includes avoiding attending an education setting or work until 14 days after they return. 

 

People who have returned from Category 2 specified countries/areas in the last 14 days, are advised to stay at 

home if they develop symptoms. All other pupils or students and staff should continue to attend school or 

university, including their siblings attending the same or a different school (unless advised not to by public 

health officials). 
 

Department for Education Coronavirus helpline 
 

The department for Education has launched a new helpline to answer questions 

about COVID-19 related to education. Staff, parents and young people can contact 

the helpline as follows: 

Phone: 0800 046 8687 

Email: DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 

Opening hours: 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday)  

 No school should close in response to a suspected (or confirmed) COVID-19 

case unless directed to do so by Public Health England. 

The importance of hygiene 
Personal hygiene is the most important way we can tackle COVID-19. Please help 

us in sharing simple and effective hand hygiene messages.  

Public Health England has a dedicated webpage with a range of posters and digital 

materials at: 

https://campaignresources.phe.gov.uk/resources/campaigns/101-coronavirus-

/resources 

Sign up is quick, free and means you will be alerted as more resources are made 

available. 

 

Where to find the latest information 

Updates on COVID-19: 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus  

Guidance for educational settings: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-

about-covid-19 

Travel advice for those travelling and living overseas: 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/travel-advice-novel-coronavirus 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-specified-countries-and-areas
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-specified-countries-and-areas
mailto:DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk
https://campaignresources.phe.gov.uk/resources/campaigns/101-coronavirus-/resources
https://campaignresources.phe.gov.uk/resources/campaigns/101-coronavirus-/resources
https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/travel-advice-novel-coronavirus


 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

We are holding an Easter Egg competition for all children at PoW. There will be 

prizes for the winners. What you need to do: 

 select an egg with a long ‘best before date’ 

 hard boil the egg 

 decorate your egg 

 make something that your egg can stand on/sit in 

 label your egg clearly with your name and class 

 bring it to the school between -  

Mon 23rd  March – Tuesday 24th  March 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 25th – Thursday 26th March in the main school foyer 


